
BCOA Region 4 Report 
 
Our region has seen the New Year come in rather quietly. BCOC held 
its winter specialty Jan 6 in Indio, Ca just before the Palm Spring 
shows. The weather was great. Entries were a bit down.  
 
BCNC will be having its spring specialty March 24.  It will held in 
Vallejo, Ca and is part of a 4 day show circuit.  
 
Many members from this region are in the planning stages for their 
trip out to Richland Washington to attend the national specialty. 
 
Within the next week I should hear from the members who are 
looking into the feasibility of a national specialty being held in New 
Mexico. I know a group of members in the region have also worked 
on the possibility of returning to Lion’s Gate in Sacramento. There will 
be a proposal ready to present to the board at the May meeting. 
 
   
Best regards, 
 
Lorrie Scott,  
Governor Region 4 
February 21, 2012 


